
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

WASHOE COUNTY 
DEBT MANAGEMENT COMMISSION 

 
Quarterly Meeting 

 
 

Dan Gustin, Reno City Council, Chairman 
Nancy Hollinger, Washoe County School District, Vice Chairman 

Ted Fuller, GID Representative, Commissioner 
John Breternitz, Washoe County Commission, Commissioner* 

Geno Martini, Sparks City Council, Commissioner 
Michelle Salazar, Member At Large, Commissioner* 

James Hunting, Member At Large, Commissioner 
Amy Harvey, County Clerk 

Paul Lipparelli, Legal Counsel 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the quarterly meeting, which was to be held 
November 13, 2009 has been cancelled by the Chairman of the Debt Management 
Commission due to a lack of any business to come before the Commission. 
 
 
In accordance with NRS, this Notice of Cancellation has been posted at the following 
locations: 
 

Washoe County Courthouse, 75 Court Street, Reno, Nevada 
Washoe County Admin. Building, 1001 East 9th Street, Reno, Nevada 

City Hall, City of Sparks, 431 Prater Way, Sparks, Nevada 
City Hall, City of Reno, 450 Sinclair Street, Reno, Nevada 

www.washoecounty.us 
 
 
 


